ROAD & BRIDGE
CONSTRUCTION/DELAYS

Please drive safely through construction areas.

UPDATE
AS OF 9/27/2018

DEEP CREEK LOOP MP 1.1 PERMANENT REPAIR

Deep Creek Loop will be closed
from the north jct at US 95 (Golf Course)

continuing south to the jct with Peaceful Way,

beginning £
Monday, October 1, 2018 at 7:00 am
and continuing
thru Wednesday, October 17, 2018 until 7:00 pm

for road repairs.

Deep Creek Loop will again be open to traffic starting on
Thursday, October 18, 2018 with delays.

The Road and Bridge Department appreciates your cooperation during
road construction projects and road delays.
If you have any questions, please contact the Office at (208) 267-3838
or Clint Kimball (208) 290-1980.
Please keep checking back for scheduled construction or delay updates.

Thank Youll



